
U.S. Deputy Secretary of
Homeland Security Concludes
Visit to Cuba

Havana, October 31 (RHC)-- Alejandro
Mayorkas, U.S. Deputy Secretary of
Homeland Security concluded a three-day
visit to Cuba, during which he met with
authorities of the Cuban ministries of
foreign affairs and transportation.

In statements to reporters in the Cuban
capital, Alejandro Mayorkas said the US
government is prioritizing the full
implementation of the migration accords
signed with Cuban authorities.
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